
 

Save the Date! 
 

Getting Paid in Primary Care for  
Psychiatric Collaborative Care Services 

 
Monday, August 7, 2017 

 
Auditorium at Mercy Hospital 

2001 Vail Avenue 
Charlotte, NC 

 6:00-8:30 p.m. 
 

Presented by: 

Becky Yowell, Deputy Director 

Department of Reimbursement Policy for the American Psychiatric Association 

 

Reaction Panel featuring: 

Local physicians will present. Registration details to follow. 

Objectives 

 

• Identify the appropriate HCPCS codes that describe specific collaborative care services  

• Understand and be able to apply the billing and documentation requirements  

• Understand and be able to describe how these HCPCS codes relate to existing CPT codes                                                                     

 

In partnership with: 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This material was prepared by GMCF for Alliant Quality, the Medicare Quality Improvement Organization 
for Georgia and North Carolina, under contract with the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
(CMS), an agency of the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services. The contents presented do not 
necessarily reflect CMS policy. Publication No. 11SOW-GMCFQIN-G1-17-26 

 

 
 

 


